DORMITORY ADVISORY!

August 4, 2019 (Sunday, 1PM-5PM) - Residence hall admittance of G7 to G12 ENROLLED intern
students.

Please be informed that the dormitory buildings for Boys and Girls are still on repair. All intern
scholars will be temporarily accommodated in the Dormitory Building 3 (at the back of the
function hall). You are advised to bring your personal belongings gocd for one-week only since
you are still going home every Friday.

For Grade 7, you may bring small cabinet. Bringing of study table are not allowed yet.

For your guidance.

Thank you,



